NWA LEAGUE TEAM PHOTOS

Sarah Bentham will hand out envelopes for each player, to NWA League coaches the week of December 5/7th.

The Photoshoots will be:

Saturday, December 14

Thursday, December 12

Thursday, December 19

Saturday, January 11

Photo shoot is in the Sports Performance Center, inside AAO. Enter through the Bolding Family Conference Room.

If your team runs late, no worries, head over as soon as possible and you will be worked in. It only takes a few minutes.

We ask for 100% participation in the photo shoot so AAO will have your team's professional, highest quality photo ready to post in League media.

Sarah Bentham photography is exceptional.

Get your photo envelope from your coach. Bring it to the photo shoot.

No purchase is required.

The photoshoot schedules are posted online at: https://www.aaoteam.org/photosaaoleague